
 
  

 
***PHOTO OPPORTUNITY*** 

Advance Auto Parts, Mecklenburg County Sheriff’s Office to Announce Roadway 
Safety Program on Friday, Jan. 19 

 
WHAT: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

With daily commutes resuming post-holiday, Advance Auto Parts and 
Mecklenburg County Sheriff’s Office will launch a new program designed to 
increase roadway safety for local motorists. The announcement will take place 
at the Advance Auto Parts store on 502 N Polk Street in Pineville. 
 
Media are invited to attend the announcement. Representatives from 
Advance and Mecklenburg County Sheriff’s Office – including Sheriff Garry 
McFadden – will be in attendance and available for interview.  
 

WHERE: Advance Auto Parts  
502 N Polk Street  
Pineville, NC 28134 
 

WHEN: Friday, Jan. 19 
12:45 p.m. ET – Media invited to arrive and set up 
1:00 p.m. ET – Announcement to take place 

 
WHO: 

 
Sheriff Garry McFadden, Mecklenburg County Sheriff’s Office 
Ryan Grimsland, Advance Auto Parts’ chief financial officer 
Steve Szilagyi, Advance Auto Parts’ executive vice president, supply chain 

 
CONTACT: 

 
Cliff Cermak, Public Relations for Advance Auto Parts 
Email: cliff.cermak@advance-auto.com  
Phone: 704-964-4416 
 
Bradley Smith, Public Information, Mecklenburg County Sheriff’s Office 
Email: Bradley.Smith@mecklenburgcountync.gov  
Phone: 980-314-5008 
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